
 

Agenda 
5:30 pm on Tuesday, October 10, 2023 – Chamber Board Room 

 

     Directors Present 
       Stephanie Eney, Rachel Dosch, Jenika Sammons, Keith Sammons, Melissa Giard and Heather Nunn 
       Directors Absent: Brandi Heagy, Melissa Giard, Jim Woodring 
       Guest: Larry Schwindt 

 
 
      Regular Business: 

Approval of August 8, 2023 Meeting Minutes  
Approved by: Rachel Dosch Second: Jenika Sammons 
Approval of August 2023 Financial Report  
Approved by: Keith Sammons Second: Heather Nunn 

 

Old Business: 
• Business Improvement Awards  

Stephanie Eney has printed awards for both Messy Apron and Billman’s Hardware to be presented in 
October. Rachel and Heather will present to the businesses.   

• Board of Directors  
New member nomination for Larry Schwindt was made and carried by all directors present.  

• Member Monday  
No submissions have been received. Stockman Bank will be highlighted next. Rachel will begin pulling 
businesses to showcase.  

• Reimagine Rural 
The MSU Extension and Reimagining group has received another grant to go towards the project from 
Glacier Country Tourism and held an open forum meeting for the community. There was a good turnout 
for attendees at that meeting. 

• Building Mural Funds 
Mural is complete and has been well received.  

• Holiday Bazaar   
64 vendors have signed up to date. Sign up sheet will be sent out for volunteers and the “to do” list will 
be split and assigned. 

 

New Business: 

• Growth Policy Committee  
Discussion postponed at this time. Kim Winchell was not present to discuss. 

• Insurance Bid Mountain Front Insurance 
This was reviewed and signed for renewal. No changes were made, and no change is cost. 

• Parade of Lights 
Rachel will post a survey on Facebook to determine if this will be held on 12/1 or 12/2. 

• Shop Cut Bank 
Stephanie to organize and the directors will place boxes at local businesses.  
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• Cut Bank Movie Premier 
It was shared with the group that an invitation was extended to the Chamber so those who wish to 
attend are welcome to do so. Rachel will respond to the email and confirm attendance. 

• Welcome Committee 
There are 4 bags left at City Hall. Stephanie and Jenika will order supplies and a “stuffing party” will be 
scheduled. Updated bags will be ordered as will with updated design. 

Reminders: 
Holiday Bazaar – November 4, 2023 
Parade of Lights – December 2, 2023 
Beef and Bid – February close to Valentines?? 

       

 Visitors: None 
 

Adjourn 
 
Next Meeting: November 7, 2023 @5:30 pm 
 

 
 

 


